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Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 9:22:49 AM

Good morning,

As a Stow resident, I would like to provide some short feedback to the planning board via
email, since I will be unavailable for the forum on 3/19/24. 

The Firearms Business Zoning Bylaw being proposed in order to properly and carefully vet
firearms businesses seeking to locate/relocate to the area is a thoughtful and effective
approach to protecting our citizens while simultaneously supporting small businesses. While I
myself may not be a fan of allowing any firearms businesses in Stow at all, I recognize that
there are differing opinions on this issue, and that this proposed bylaw is a good compromise
between two different schools of thought. 

In short, I am in support of this proposed Firearms Business Zoning Bylaw, and I appreciate
the Planning Board’s dedication to its purpose within Stow. 

Thank you,
Sunny Richardson 
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